Mcclennen, Bonnie

From: EP, SERO ECB

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 3:53 PM

Subject: Bishop Tube HSCA Site Community Update - 10.26.2021
Hello,

You are receiving this email from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) because
you have previously expressed interest in the Bishop Tube HSCA Site located in East Whiteland Township,
Chester County.

Update since September 27, 2021:

e DEP has extended the time period for review of the administrative record and submission of public
comment from January 3, 2022 until January 31, 2022.

e DEP has prepared a 30-minute video presentation of its proposed remedial response action for the
Site. It is available for review on DEP’s website www.dep.pa.gov/bishoptube or by following this link:
Remedial Alternatives Presentation 2021 .

e DEP has scheduled a Virtual Public Hearing for Tuesday, November 9, 2021, beginning at 6:30 PM.
Persons may present oral comments for inclusion in the administrative record at this public hearing.

o Individuals who wish to present testimony at the virtual hearing must email
RA-EP-SEROECB@pa.gov a minimum of 24 hours in advance of the hearing to reserve a time to
present testimony; a link will be provided upon registration. Please note, DEP is extending
testimony time allotments from 3 minutes to 5 minutes per commenter.

o For those wishing only to listen, access information to the hearing is posted on the Virtual
Public Hearing web page .

o All comments, whether delivered orally during the virtual hearing or submitted in writing, carry
equal weight and consideration with DEP.

If you would like to be added to or removed from this distribution list, please contact RA-EP-SEROECB@pa.gov
. Please include “Bishop Tube Updates” as the subject of your e-mail.

Thank you for your continued interest in DEP’s work at the Bishop Tube HSCA Site.
Sincerely,
Dustin Armstrong | Environmental Protection Specialist

Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields
Department of Environmental Protection



